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25 May 2018

Portfolio Committee No.5 — Industry and Transport
Parliament of New South Wales

By email: PortfolioCommitteeS@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Committee Members,

Inquiry into the Windsor Bridge Replacement Project

| attach the Department’s responses to the Questions on Notice and Supplementary Questions
in respect of the above Inquiry.

Yours faithfully
ames Hebron

Genéral Counsel
Legal Services

Encl:  Attachment A — Response to Questions on Notice
Attachment B — Response to Supplementary Questions

Department of Planning and Environment
320 Pitt Street Sydney 2000 | GPO Box 39 Sydney 2001 | planning.nsw.gov.au

















































































































